
 

 

Dear Licensing Authority 

Re Forthcoming Hearing before the Licensing Sub Committee 

We, TL Guys Ltd t/a The Licensing Guys ™ are Licensing Consultants based in 
Herefordshire but operating across the whole UK.  We have been instructed to 
represent the applicant company in the forthcoming Hearing regarding Gather, SY8 
Studio, LUDLOW. 

On a recent site visit to the premises, we recorded a short video tour of the premises 
to assist the Committee in conceptualizing the application and its setting.  It has been 
placed as a public listing on YouTube and can be found by clicking the attached link: 
https://youtu.be/0WXQN5G_-G0  

We would be obliged if you would circulate this link to the Committee members and 
Representors as we intend to refer to it at the Hearing.  We very much look forward to 
presenting our client’s case before you there. 

Kind regards, 

Nick Semper 

Director 

The Licensing Guys™ 

Nick SEMPER LLB Hons, MIoL 

https://youtu.be/0WXQN5G_-G0

